
 

 
April Newsletter 2013 

 

    

  
Important Dates 

 

April 15th             Grade 5 Trip to Sam de 

                           Champlain 

April 19th              Professional Learning Day 

                             No School for Students 

April 25th-May 16th  Pay It Forward Morna 

Heights. Collecting      

                                          “Pennies for Plants” 

May 1st              Music Festival 

May 2nd              NBTA Meetings and PD  

                            No School for Students 

May 3rd             Subject Council Day –        

                             No School for Students 

May 13th                             Kindergarten Orientation  

                                          Day –No School for  

                                          Current KG Students. 

May 20th                           Victoria Day – No School 

 

 

 

Heritage Fair 

    

  
 

Morna Heights Grade 4 and 5 students are taking 

part in a Heritage Enrichment project.  Student 

Heritage Projects will be on display on Thursday 

April 11th between 9am -Noon.  Students will be on 

hand to discuss their projects. Students 

participating in this project may have the 

opportunity  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to take part in the Regional Heritage Fair taking 

place at the NB Museum in May.   
  

 

Pay it Forward 

 

 
 

On April 25th we will kick off our Morna Heights “Pay 

it Forward” initiative. We will be collecting pennies 

for plants from April 25th – May 16th. In late May, 

our students will be going out into the community, 

(the four streets surrounding our school), to give 

plants to our neighbors.  
 

 Morna Heights School Choir 

 

 
 

Morna Heights School Choir will be performing in 

the New Brunswick Competitive Festival of Music on 

Wednesday, May 1st. 

Watch for permission slips to arrive home soon. 

 

 

Kindergarten Orientation Day 

 

 
 

Kindergarten Orientation Day will take place on May 

13th. It will give new kindergarten children an 

opportunity to meet their teacher and take part in a 

few centers. They will also be going for a short ride 

on a school bus and will be introduced to the school 

bus rules.  

*Current kindergarten students will stay at home 

on this day. 

 

 


